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The Bakersfield Police Department is asking for the community’s assistance identifying 
and locating the suspects responsible for a robbery to the Kohls, 5385 Gosford Road. 
On Wednesday, January 9th, 2019, the suspect entered the business where they 
selected numerous items of value and fled the business without paying. The suspects 
depicted below assaulted employees during the commission of this crime.  The 
suspects are described as a: 
 
Suspect #1 - Hispanic male, 25-35 years old, 6’0”, 185 pounds, goatee, 
                      black ball cap, black shirt, and grey pants  

 
Suspect #2 - Hispanic male, 25-35 years old, 6’0”, 170 pounds, light must/beard, 
                      green button up shirt, and blue jeans, 
 
Suspect Vehicle – White 2000’s model Mercury Mountaineer 
 

   
 

 
Anyone with information regarding this case is encouraged to call the Bakersfield Police 
Department at (661) 327-7111.  

You can now send an anonymous tip to the Bakersfield Police Department. Access the “Submit an Anonymous 
Tip” link on the Bakersfield Police Department homepage (www.bakersfieldpd.us) from your computer or internet 
enabled mobile device. The tip, which can include photographs and video, is sent to the police department and 
the sender remains completely anonymous.  The same anonymous information can be sent by accessing 
www.p3tips.com.  
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